
   
 
 

284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
www.CentralHudson.com 
 

                      June 24, 2022 
 
 
Honorable Michelle Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 
 

Re: Compliance Tariff Filing in Case 20-M-0266 et al 
 

 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 

In accordance with the Commission’s Order Authorizing Phase 1 Arrears Reduction Program issued and 
effective June 16, 2022 in the above captioned proceeding, Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central 
Hudson” or “the Company”) hereby files the amended tariff leaves and statements listed below to become effective 
July 1, 2022. 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
 

Original Leaf No. 106.1.12 
7th Revised Leaf No. 163.5.1 
Original Leaf No. 163.5.1.1 

Statement of Miscellaneous Charges MISC - 269 
 

P.S.C. No. 12 – Gas 
 

19th Revised Leaf No. 126 
Original Leaf No. 129.3.1.1 

Statement of Gas Miscellaneous Charges – MISC - 51 
 

The purpose of this filing is to implement a new surcharge to recover the program costs and associated 
carrying charges related to the arrears management plan adopted by the Order in the above captioned proceeding. 
The Arrears Reduction Program Surcharge (“ARP”) will be applicable to all delivery customers and allocated to 
each class or sub-class based on the allocation of uncollectible costs from the embedded cost of service study filed 
in Cases 20-E-0428 and 20-G-0429. The surcharge will be developed on a per-Ccf basis for gas and on a per-kWh 
or per-kW basis for non-demand billed and demand billed electric customers, respectively. The ARP surcharge will 
be reflected on the electric and gas Miscellaneous statements and shown on customers bills within the MISC or 
MISCII line item on customers’ bills.   

 
 The Company plans to comply with Ordering Clause 12 of the aforementioned Order and publish 
notification once per week for four consecutive weeks in newspapers having general circulation in the Company’s 
service territory. 

  
 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Stacy Powers at (845) 486-6083 or 
spowers@cenhud.com. 
 

 Received: 06/24/2022 



        Yours very truly, 
 
        
        Christopher M. Capone 
          Executive Vice President 
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 Received: 06/24/2022 


